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Newsletter
McMillan Coffee Afternoon

Many thanks for your support for Mrs Harris and Year 6 who did a great job on last Friday afternoon and raised a wonderful £119.10.  
Harvest

Many thanks too for all the donations to the Harvest Festival – the Broxbourne Food Bank have asked me to pass on their gratitude.
Class Assemblies
May I take this opportunity to remind you that there will be no admission to the hall after the assembly has begun, mobile phones are to be switched to silent and that photos may be taken but only for personal use and are not be published on social media.
Parents Evening

Boards are out at the end of the day for parents and carers to make appointments to see their child’s teacher.  Please ensure that you book an appointment.  If you would like to meet with Miss Plant, our SENCo, regarding your child’s learning, please let the office know.  A crèche will be available for younger siblings.  The children’s books will be available for you to see and tea, coffee and cake – courtesy of the Friends of Holy Trinity – will be on sale in the dining room.  
Kingswood
Year 6 are off to West Runton on Monday for school journey – we hope the weather holds and that they have a great time!
	Special Mentions

	Year 1
	Thomas

	Year 2
	Nathan

	Year 3
	Christopher

	Year 4
	Layla

	Year 5
	Aden and Nathan

	Year 6
	Tumi



